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C O M M U N I Q U E  

 PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE DRAFT REGULATION ON REPORTING OF 
SUPERVISORY FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

On 23 October 2014, the European Central Bank (ECB) launched a public consultation on the 

draft regulation on reporting of supervisory financial information. This draft regulation lays down 

the requirements regarding reporting on supervisory financial information to be submitted to 

national competent authorities and the ECB by supervised banks. 

The consultation will be open for six weeks until 4 December 2014. A public hearing will be held 

on 13 November 2014. 

The consultation paper is published in the Banking Supervision section of the ECB’s website at 

the following address: 

https://www.ecb.europa.eu/ssm/consultations/html/reporting.en.html 
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